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PARISH COUNCIL NOTES

From the Meeting held 11th February 2016 in the Memorial Centre, Whiteparish.
Brickworth Quarry
Steve Cole, Environmental and Development Director of Raymond Brown gave a presentation on a planning update of Brickworth Quarry.  It is intended to start working two further areas either side of Lowdens Copse. These areas are both part of the allocated site and Raymond Brown have begun the process to get planning in place.  Wiltshire Council have confirmed, further to the screening and scoping process, Raymond Brown will be required to do an Environmental Impact Assessment as part of the planning.
The Street
A Wiltshire Council Highways Engineers report regarding safety concerns in The Street along with possible solutions was discussed.  These all require some/all parking spaces to be removed. A plan and an indicative cost is to be requested from Wiltshire Council.
Temporary Road Closures
In order for Wiltshire Council to carry out carriageway maintenance there will be the following closures:
· Dean Lane 
Wiltshire Council has notified that Dean Lane Whiteparish; from its junction with The Green to its junction with Miles Lane / Ashmore Lane will be closed from 4th March and it is anticipated that the closure will be required until 9th March 2016. 
· Moor Lane 
Wiltshire Council has notified that Moor Lane, Redlynch and Whiteparish; from its junction with Grove Lane to its junction with the A36 will be closed from 7th March 2016 and it is anticipated that the closure will be required until 15th March 2016.
For further information please contact Atkins on 01225 730360 (office hours) or 01225 777234 (outside of office hours)
Clean for the Queen
Unfortunately no volunteers came forward to participate in the Clean for the Queen weekend in Whiteparish.
Bus service consultation 
A reminder that people are being invited to have their say on a review of subsidised bus services in Wiltshire. The review is being carried out as part of wider plans to help Wiltshire Council save millions of pounds over the next three years.
The consultation can be found at www.wiltshire.gov.uk/subsidised-bus-services-consultation, paper copies can be picked up in council offices, libraries, on buses operating contracted services, or people can call 0300 456 0100 to have one posted to them. The closing date is 4th April. The review will also consider how community transport might be able to assist with public transport, and will be accompanied by continuing work to identify savings in other areas of the council’s passenger transport spending. Once the consultation ends, report will go to Wiltshire Council’s cabinet members to make a decision.  
Inconsiderate Parking
PC Clissold attended the meeting and advised if residents with disabilities who find their route obstructed by inconsiderately parked vehicles can telephone 101 and wait for police assistance.  Please could all vehicle drivers be mindful of not blocking pavements and junctions.
South Wiltshire Paths Group
Volunteers are still being sought for local path work parties. Are you one of the many villagers that use the local footpaths in Whiteparish and the surrounding area?  People are needed for a wide range of tasks like installing kissing gates, putting up way marking and vegetation clearance. If you are interested and are able to spare a couple of hours once a month please contact the Parish Clerk on 01722 711858. 
Next Meeting
The Annual Parish Meeting will start at 7.30pm on Monday 14th March 2016 in the Memorial Centre, this will then be followed by an ordinary meeting of Whiteparish Parish Council.  Villagers are invited to attend the meetings.  Please inform the clerk or any councillor if you are unable to attend and wish to raise any village matter.
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